
From: Klein, Nanci
To: Jim Goddard
Cc: Zenk, Jessica; Jon Gustafson; Morley, Sean; Lucy Lofrumento (lal@LMALLP.com)
Subject: Re: Meeting Follow Up
Date: Monday, November 23, 2020 2:28:13 PM

Jim - thank you for sharing.  We will indeed take a look.

Sent from my iPhone

> On Nov 23, 2020, at 2:12 PM, Jim Goddard <JGoddard@sapcenter.com> wrote:
>
> ﻿
>
> [External Email]
>
>
> Attached are three graphics related to our discussions last Thursday. Two of the documents show alternative
design possibilities for Santa Clara and Autumn streets. The third document shows an estimate of the high volume
of left turns from Autumn to parking facilities prior to arena events that need to be accommodated on Autumn with
through lanes, left turn lanes and vehicle queuing. Please share with others and hopefully we can discuss at an
upcoming meeting.
>
>
>
> This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.
>
>
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